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Teleca renews general agreement with leading
telecom supplier
Teleca has renewed its general agreement with Ericsson in the areas of research
and development and IS/IT. The agreement runs for 12 months and applies globally
for the whole Teleca group.

“In the past year Teleca and Ericsson have made two large outsourcing agreements in
France and Norway and two large outsourced R&D contracts in Germany and
Östersund,” says Patrik Strandéus, Teleca’s global account manager for Ericsson. “We
are looking forward to continue to reinforce our collaboration and the renewed general
agreement give us the possibility to increase our business with Ericsson.”

Teleca works for Ericsson in several different areas including the development,
integration and maintenance of 2.5/3G systems, advanced fixed-network systems, and
mobile phone platforms and software. Teleca is currently working with Ericsson
throughout the world on a range of projects in Europe, Asia and USA.

For more information please contact:
• Patrik Strandéus, Global Account Manager Ericsson, Teleca AB

mobile +46-703 791 060

Teleca is an international consulting company developing and applying advanced
technology. The company's business concept is to strengthen the customers' market
position and time to market. Teleca builds and integrates solutions for technology and
software intensive customers worldwide. Core values are honesty, reliability and hard
work. The company has more than 2,500 employees with operations in 15 countries in
Asia, Europe and USA. Teleca is quoted on the Attract40 list of Stockholmsbörsen
(Stockholm stock exchange). www.teleca.com


